
LightBox 

**Dance Team Auditions** 

June 16th-17th  

Mark your calendars 
Email or Call to sign up!!!   

 

We are excited for another awesome 

year!  Come be a part of one of our  

amazing teams! 

 Reminder: 
LightBox Year-end Review 

When:  May 19th   

Time: 1st cast 4:30pm 

2nd cast 7:30pm 

Where:  Ogden’s Egyptian Theatre 

Dress Rehearsal:  May 18th    

(Times TBA) 
 

Review Fee due by May 15th   
 $50.00 review fee per dancer 
 $90.00 for families with more than 

one student participating. 

 

***Tumbling Spring Review*** 

May 24th-27th   
 We will be having a Tumbling review May 24th-27th for all 

tumblers.  The tumbling review info will be emailed soon.   

 Please respond to this email and let us know if your tumbler 

will NOT be attending so we can plan accordingly. 

 We are excited for you to see what your athlete has been 

working on this year!   They will also receive their award for 

the level they have achieved and Progression sheet. 

Summer Registration 

We will give those that are on our current team’s first 

priority, but it will be first come first serve.  Invite your 

friends to join us for our fun summer classes!!! 

We are putting together a lot of great programs for 

dance, tumbling & cheer. We will be emailing the class 

details for summer soon.  We are so excited for 

summer classes!!   

It’s going to be a lot of fun! 

 

If you have friends or family that are looking into 

auditioning for our teams this year, please pass 

on this information or have them call/email our 

office for more details. 

Thanks! 

Team pictures will be  

April 29th  
A separate email will be sent with times for 

your child’s team and package prices. 

 

 

RECREATIONAL DANCE  

Costumes are here!  Please pick them up as 

soon as possible. 

UPDATE: Dance pictures have been changed 

to April 29th.  Please mark your calendars.  
A separate email will be sent with times for your  

child’s team and package prices.  

 

 

We are moving to a new payment and registration system 

this coming season.  Please be patient with us as we do so.  

Thanks! 

 


